
The Canadian Coalition in Support of Afghan Women was established February 29, 2000. More
thn 86 organizationsand individuals were contacted. They were advised that a conference call
would be arranged in April and a national conference would be held on June 10. To date, 21
organizations said they would send representatives to the conference.

CREATE AN AWARENESS BUILDING CAMPAIGN
The Body Shop has included the women of Afghanistan in their Stop Violence Against Women,
2000 campaign. Apart from the on-going media coverage, several members of the coalition are
addressing gatherings in support of the women of Afghanistan at the following rallies:

•An Amnesty Intemnational rally in Vancouver May 1.
The Women for Women Afghanistan Rally in Calgary May 3.

• The Canadian Unitarian Council meeting in Calgary, May 16.
•A conference at the University of California, June 16
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